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May 31, 2006

I Dear Dave:

Thank you for another wonderful keynote. Your story remains touching and inspirational. It is
punctuated with your amazing sense of humor. Throughout the remainder of the conference, I
continued to hear folks refer to you. Your message was so clearly on target for the challenges
faced by our consultants and the Department.

| Thank you for coming. Your words will not be forgotten.

Sincerely,

Rudd
ecutive Director
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